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Kim berley Pena 

From: Kimberley Pena 

Sent: 
To : Jeff Bates 

cc: 

Subject: RE: Dkt. 080081 (DN 00873-08) 

Monday, February 11,2008 4:30 PM 

Dorothy Menasco; Marguerite Lockard; Ruth Nettles 

Per this e-mail, we will update accordingly. 'Thank you for your help. 

From: Jeff Bates 
Sent: Monday, February 11, 2008 4:27 PM 
To: Kimberley Pena 
Subject: RE: Dkt. 080081 (DN 00873-08) 

Part II 

Yes, change the docket title, and the listing of utilities to show the ILEC, not the CLEC. 

(F Y I, CLECs don't file agreements with wireless carriers.) 

From: Kimberley Pena 
Sent: Monday, February 11, 2008 4:24 PM 
To: Jeff Bates 
Cc: Dorothy Menasco; Ruth Nettles; Marguerite Lockard 
Subject: Dkt. 080081 (DN 00873-08) 

Jeff, when establishing the mailing list for this docket, we discovered that GTC, Inc. d/b/a GT Com is an inactive CLEC 
company (TXI 71). We looked at the referenced docket for the original agreement and we discovered that at the time of 
the original agreement the ILEC (TL719) had this same name. In docket 060796, TL719 changed its name to GTC, Inc. 
d/b/a Fairpoint Communications. Could you look at this and 1ct us know if a title change would be appropriate at this 
time? Based on your response, we will also change the entries in the Utilities field and the mailing list. Thanks for your 
help in this matter. 

CMP 

c m  Kimberley M. Peiia 
Chief Deputy Commission Clerk 
Office ofCommission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
(850) 413-6770 
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Kimberley Pena 

From: Jeff Bates 

Sent: 
To : Kimberley Pena 

Subject: RE: Dkt. 080081 (DN 00873-08) 

Monday, February 11,2008 4:25 PM 

change it to the ILEC 

From: Kimberley Pena 
Sent: Monday, February 11, 2008 4:24 PM 
To: Jeff Bates 
Cc: Dorothy Menasco; Ruth Nettles; Marguerite Lockard 
Subject: Dkt. 080081 (DN 00873-08) 

Jeff, when establishing the mailing list for this docket, we discovered that GTC, Inc. d/b/a GT Com is an inactive CLEC 
company (TX171). We looked at the referenced docket for the original agreement and we discovered that at the time of 
the original agreement the ILEC (TL719) had this same name. In docket 060796, TL719 changed its name to GTC, Inc. 
d/b/a Fairpoint Communications. Could you look at this and let us know if a title change would be appropriate at this 
time? Based on your response, we will also change the entries in the Utilities field and the mailing list. Thanks for your 
help in this matter. 

Kimberley M. PeAa 
Chief Deputy Commission Clerk 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
(850) 413-6770 

2/11/2008 


